
Today’s Meeting

See the Stars in Los Angeles!
Our own McLean Rotarian Vance Zavela will speak to 
us today about the upcoming 2008 Rotary International 
Convention In Los Angeles on June 15-18.  He is a 
designated volunteer for the 2008 Host Organizing 
Committee.  Vance has attended six RI Conventions, 
including ones in Barcelona, Chicago, Osaka and 
Copenhagen.  He will share some experiences at the 
2007 RI Convention in Salt Lake City.

The nominating committee’s presents the
slate of officers and board members for the 

2008-2009 Rotary year.
	 • President............... Lois Wilson
	 • Vice President...... Paul Frank
	 • Secretary............... Glenn Yarborough, Jr.
	 • Treasurer................ Jamie Bleakley
	 • Past President...... Scott Mills
	 • Board Members	 Darren Ewing
		  Kathy Martin
		  Carmen Martinez
		  Scott Monett
		  Tim Morahan

November 27, 2007      Paul Sawtell & David Coyle 

Upcoming 
Speakers
• Dec. 11, 2007 - 
Phyllis Verhalen
“Rendition of First Lady, Julia Dent Grant”
• Dec. 18, 2007 - 
Club Annual Meeting & Election

Save The Date
o Dec. 7, 2007 - Club Holiday Party
Contact Jamie Bleakley for information.

 Visiting Rotarians
Ron Marion of Crystal City

Bob Allen of Bailey’s Crossroads

Guests
Paula Haefner, a guest of Pamela Danner 

Announcements
Kathy Martin received thank you greetings from 
Timberlane Elementary School regarding the recent 
literary project. Adopt-a-Family gift donation and 
volunteer opportunity sign-ups are available. The 
distribution sites will be in Reston and Annandale. 
Steve Schlegel announced that President Scott’s goal 
of an excess of $18500.00 in profit from Monte Carlo 
Night will be attained. Jeff DeMeglia announced 
that the November 15 Alternative House dinner was 
rewarding. The District Governor and Obie O’Bryon 
acknowledged the generosity of Kim Mills, Helen 
Hergenroeder and Ed Shahin as our most recent Paul 
Harris Society Members. 
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Happy Talk
Because of Thanksgiving Happy Talk was extended. 
Darren Ewing is happy to be going to Rochester, NY. 
Todd Dempsey is happy FDIC approved his employer’s 
charter, and noted the Lucky Charms are going for a 
repeat. Pamela Danner is happy her daughter has 
returned from Iraq and she participated in DC Walk 
for Homeless with Langley Interact. John Rosenbaum 
is remodeling his basement and is happy water was 
returned. Tom Mangan is happy all of his kids will be 
together for Thanksgiving. Lois Wilson is happy her 

daughter’s Volleyball jersey number was retired and 
that Langley Girls V-Ball finished second in the State 
Championship. Mike Holleran is happy Ethics Day 
went so well. Mike DeRose noted that Ithaca College 
drew the NCAA Division 3 champion in the first 
round of the playoff and lost to Mt. Union 48-12. Bob 
Hahne is looking forward to Missouri v. Kansas. Bill 
Read is happy his grandson, an Army helicopter pilot 
has returned safely from Iraq and Afghanistan. Bill 
Stell recently returned from Vermont. Hank Custer’ 
granddaughter is an Architecture student recently 
returned from Europe. Bob Rosenbaum acknowledged 
John’s predicaments in remodeling his basement and 
is happy John got a new puppy. Celia Ford is happy 
her son successfully completed Army Special Forces 
survival training. Steve Schlegel thanked everyone 
for the tremendously successful Monte Carlo Night. 


